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The children have done a brilliant job of learning The children have now written a persuasive letter
two poems to perform at the St Neots Poetry fes- to Mr. Turner asking for an end of term tea party,
tival. They have also changed ‘On the Ning, Nang, we will be sending these to him this week!
Nong’ to make a new poem with the same For the last few weeks, we are going to use Roald
structure. Dahl’s book ‘The Twits’ as our class text! We will
Mathematics be writing some c?aracter descriptions next week.
Telling the time can be tricky so the children have Mathematlcs
been working really hard at reading both Year 4 are now in the middle of their Statistics
analogue and digital clocks to the nearest unit. The class have interpreted data from a
minute. Please encourage them to practise as range of graphs and will now be creating their
much as possible at home. own all about the different types of animals
Science that the children own.
The children have started an investigation to find Science

out how well plants grow if they are deprived of Year 4 have now finished their unit all about
one of the conditions for growth—light, water,

Circuits. To finish the year, they are now go-
soil and air. After 4 days, they were very shocked e i o il artyin 5 fe\: a5 erimeit
that the plant with none of these seemed g & &P P ?
healthy. that could get messy!

ICE Zone

Thank you so much to those of you who came to our ICE Zone open afternoon. Everyone (adults
and children) seemed to enjoy themselves and we thank you for your positive feedback.

Reminders

We have lots of reminders at this busy time of year! Please remember hats and water bottles each day.

= Monday 2nd—Year 3 will perform at the St Neots Poetry Festival in the morning

® Tuesday 3rd— DVD evening after school

® Thursday 5th—KS2 Sports Day in the morning

® Friday 6th—Year 3 trip to Kew Gardens—a reminder letter with details, times etc will follow next week.
The following week (9th and 10th) Year 3 and Year 4 will perform in the KS2 performance of ‘Pirates of
the Curry Bean’ at 6pm. If you do not yet have tickets, please talk to the school office as soon as possible.
The words and music for children to practise is on the Quartz class page of the school website.
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